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February 4, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Jonah Nicholas  
Vice Chancellor of Business Services 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District: Chabot College 
7600 Dublin Blvd., 3rd Floor  
Dublin, CA 94568 
 
Dear Mr. Nicholas: 
 
The California College Pathways Fund is pleased to make the following grant award: 
 
 Purpose: Chabot College Foster Youth Dual Enrollment Pathway 
 Grant Amount: $100,000 
 Recipient: Chabot-Las Positas Community College District: Chabot College 

Grant Period:  01/01/2022 to 12/31/2023 
Payment Schedule:  

 $50,000.00 - Due:  02/01/2022 
$50,000.00 - Due:  02/01/2023* 

 
A check for the first installment is enclosed. Second-year payment will be made provided there are assets 
in the California College Pathways Fund and grantee satisfies the grant terms stated below. By depositing 
this check, grantee agrees to the following: 
 

1. To use this grant in support of the above described purpose. 

2. To provide written interim and final reports describing the program outcomes by uploading them 
to the “follow up” tasks assigned to the applicant in our online grants system. 

3. As part of the above reports, provide data from participants in order to track the following: 

• Program enrollment numbers 
• Financial aid access (rates of receipt of Pell grant, Chafee grant and CalGrant) 
• GPA 
• Course success rate 
• Term-to-term persistence 
• Degree or credential attainment 

 
4. NOT to provide any goods or services to the donor advisor(s) or related individual(s) in return for 

this grant. 

5. To notify the Fund immediately of any changes in tax exempt status under Section 501(c)(3) of 
the U.S. Internal Revenue Code. 



No tax receipt is necessary for this gift. 
 
The California College Pathways Fund is pleased to support the Chabot College Foster Youth Dual 
Enrollment Pathway and we look forward to hearing of the program’s progress. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Pegine E. Grayson, JD, CAP ® 
Fund Administrator 
 
Enclosure:  Check  
 


